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When you hear people are in prison with little to no evidence, it concerns me about 

our justice system. First is our system just? 

I used to think so and for the most part I still believe it is. We need to give people 

hope. Our system does not that, I do believe there are men and woman in prisons 

that had a one time screw up and their lives are ruined for the rest of it. It is time to 

have grace on those that are not a threat to our society. Repeat offenders should not 

get out, they seem to not get the point. Murders need to pay their time. I have witness 

multiple people in prison for different reasons with little to no evidence. We need to 

be evidence based. Thank you for listening to me.  Mike 


